
 

 
 

HABITAT PARTNERSHIP PROGRAM MEETING MINUTES 
Conference Call 

July 16, 2020 
7:00pm 

 

Introductions: Members present were: DWM Bailey Franklin/CPW, Rich Parr/sportsperson, 

Butch Theos/livestock grower, and Admin. Samantha Sorensen/CPW. Guests present were: 
Mary Cunningham, and HPP Coordinator Pat Tucker.  
 
Bailey stated that Lenny Klinglesmith had given a proxy vote in favor of the project.  
 

New Business: USFS Noxious Weed Treatments: Mary stated the USFS match now reflects 

the entire program and the expenditures that they put out on weed treatments. They prefer 
going through HPP so as to avoid losing Troy Osborn as a vendor, this will be his 4th year 
working in Lost Park. The Northwest CO committee approved $10k at their last meeting and 
there is a total of $4,000 being contributed by two different permittees. Mary explained that 
the F.S. maps infestations and then gives GPS coordinates to the contractor who logs and maps 
where they sprayed. The contractor can also log any new infestations for future reference. The 
committee approved $10,000.00 for the project.  
 
Samantha reminded the group that the D-7 presentation is scheduled for July 29th and the next 
WRHPP meeting is tentatively planned for August 6th. 
 

Adjournment: Meeting adjourned at approximately 7:31pm.  


